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Dear FCGMA 

Upon a quick look at Table 2-2 on page 11 of the Agency’s LPV 5-Year GSP Evaluation Draft
Document, I noticed in the West Los Posas Basin (WLPB) the Minimum Threshold (MT) for wells
02N21W11J03S and 02N21W1201S is -70’ Below Sea Level (BSL) and the Measurable Objective (MO)
is -50’ BSL and -45’ BSL respectively.

Our well is located in the middle of the WLPB. Data on our wells since 2001, shows the static water
level readings (SWL) has never been as high as -50’ BSL and rarely gets as high as -70 BSL. 

My comment is: The MO's & MT’s for those two monitoring wells is incorrect. 

The Agency’s LPV 5-Year GSP Evaluation Document should clearly state that insufficient data was
available at the time the original GSP was drafted and the MO’s and MT’s for the WLPB will be revised
as new data sets are collected.
Therefore, blaming the WLPB has undesirable results due to SWL being below the MO and MT is in
error.

If you have any questions, I can be contacted at 

Thank you
Steve Scholle




